
17 August 2022 

Dear Parents & Parent Liaisons, 

RE:  Popular Culture Dress-Up Day (Tuesday 23 August) 

To celebrate EHASS Week, on Tuesday 23 August, we invite all secondary students and staff to come to 

school in costume! To tie-in with National Book Week’s theme for 2022 of ‘Dreaming with Eyes Open’ this 
year’s dress-up theme is:  ‘Dreams and Nightmares’.   

We invite students to take their ‘Dreams and Nightmares’ costume inspiration from any book, film, TV 

show, game, graphic novel, or figures from history, art or popular culture.   

Some ideas of where to draw ideas from could include: 

• Horror

• Fantasy and magic

• Science fiction

• Future worlds

• Dystopias

• Inspirational leaders (historical or present)

• Infamous figures from history

• Inventors

• “Dream” jobs

• Gods and mythology

• Stories about night-time or bedtime

Finally, we would like to remind students that there will be HOUSE POINTS available for dressing-up that will 

contribute to their House’s yearly House competition tally. We will take group photos at recess on the day and 

then ask those in costumes to move into House groups. Selected EHASS Week judges will then be asked to 

assign 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th place to each House based on quantity and quality of costumes on offer in each 

house.   

Any questions please contact Ms Corredina Todaro, Head of EHASS cto@ags.vic.edu.au. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Ms Corredina Todaro
Head of EHASS and Community Service Co-ordinator 

mailto:cto@ags.vic.edu.au

